

City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 RIVERVIEW AVENUE - (419) 592-4010

May 20, 1980

Mayor

Robert G. Heft

TLR Development Corp. 325 Independence Dr. Napoleon, OH 43545

Clerk-Treasurer

Rupert W. Schweinhagen

Attn: Theodore Fritz

Members of Council

Lawrence Haase, President James Jackson William Young

Darrell Fox
James Zumfelde

Dear Mr. Fritz:

The City Council has approved your request of May 12 concerning an extension of the time limit for the TLR trailer until December 1, 1980. They indicated in that motion, however, that no extensions beyond December 1, 1980 would be possible.

City Manager Alan E. Tandy If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me.

Law Director Keith Muehlfeld Sincerely,

Alan Tandy City Manager

AT:dd

cc: Building Dept.